Dear Mayor and council of Whistler,

We're students from Salmon Arm BC, My name is Peter Ely and my colleague Linden Northeast.

Our socials teacher is a flag enthusiast and every Friday we redesign flags that need improvement.

The goal is that in the end we can redesign our own municipal flag (officially ranked 126th out of 130 B.C municipal flags). before redesigning our flag, we have been assigned to redesign another Municipal flag as Practice. We decided on Whistler Because of our roots in Mountain Biking and dirt jumping as well as cross-country skiing. we gave you a day and night version of the design depending on what you like and the day or night life of Whistler.

yours truly, Peter Ely and Linden Northeast



